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“Give us help from trouble, for the help of manis useless.
Through God we will do valiantly, for it is He who shall tread
down our enemies” (ps. 60:12-13).

Dear friends of Netivah,

In this time we remind ourselves that our God is the God of Israel,
the God who is faithful to His promises, the God who is Yes and
Amen, our mighty Deliverer!

The war in Gaza goes on as the efforts to recover the hostages are
being carried out. On the northern border the IDF maintains its
position as the situation is still tense. Soldiers from the body of
Messiah take part on all fronts and locations. We continue to pray
for them, and we know that many of you do as well. Thank you.
They need our prayers.

We continue in corporate efforts for displaced families and different
needs, together with other organizations. Recently most of the
families who stayed in the Baptist Village returned home. We follow
closely with the believing soldiers who are still on duty, whether
mandatory duty or reserve. As we told you on the last newsletter,
we try to answer specific requests made to us, and bring the
soldiers required necessities like vitamins and warm clothing.
Thanks to many of you who sent us financial support we could,
over the last 2 months, make more than 230 journeys to reach
approximately 3,000 soldiers. It was a true joy to see them, give
away the support, pray with them, and hug them. Thank you all who
partners with us in this effort. This is your hug as well.

Due to the situation we had no choice,
but to cancel two youth conferences,
one the national youth camp for youth
from all ages, and the other —the youth
camp for the junior high students.

However, we organized the conference
to reach them! We sent approximately
1,000 nice bags that we packed for each
youth.

Each bag was packed with a small
wireless speaker, t-shirt, a study guide
and QR codes to scan and listen to
encouraging messages. We were very
happy to see photos of these lovely
teens thanking us with a big smile!
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PLEASE PRAY TOR:

1. Our soldiers, many who
are already long weeks
away from home, for
protection,
encouragement, and joy.

2. The wounded soldiers
and all those
broken-hearted among
our nation, who are
hurting and grieving; to be
restored and comforted.
2. Forthe youthto growin
the faith and cling to
family and congregation.

4. And please pray for the
entire Netivah team,

for wisdom,
encouragement, and
strength.
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we are honored to be able to serve our soldiers, youth, and many
other of our nation is these distressing times. We are honored
that you take the time to read our newsletter, and that you
partner with us in prayer and support. Allis for the glory of the
Lord, and for His beloved youth and soldiers in Israel who follow
Him and are called by His name.

Needless to say, many activities are on hold and so ourteam
finds creative ways to reach the youth, encouraging them to
engage in activities of prayer, fellowship, and help.

Dear friends, we wish you a happy holiday season.

May you be surrounded with the love and peace of God.
Thank you for standing with us as we serve the body of
Yeshua in Israel.

Yours in Yeshua our Lord,
Joel Goldberg and the Netivah Team




